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Please decouple the tax on cigars from cigerettes.  They are not the same.  If you lift
the cap, my business, Timber Valley Tobaccos, will go under and any anticipated
revenue will actually decrease.

People will purchase online where there is no tax.

Cigars are free of addictive substances that are present in cigarettes. Cigars are not
inhaled.  Older people smoke premium cigars more ocassionaly because the price is
higher.

Why enrich online sellers?

Richard Fuller
971-285-0077
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